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April 3, 2007

Mr. Leamon Sowell, Esq.

Dear Wl,

On behalf of the Western New England College Law and Business Center for Advancing
Entrepreneurship, I would like to extend my gratitude for your participation in our i
Annual Conference on Economic Development on March 30", It was truly a great event,
and we received excellent feedback from our attendees about each panel.

We believe that with the success of this year’s Conference, we will be able to extend our
reach and attract even more attendees for next year. The discussions were significant,
and anyone interested in Community Economic Development would benefit from the
knowledge shared by you, our panelists.

I hope that you enjoyed your stay in Springfield, and I invite you back on October 19,
2007, for the 3™ Annual Conference on Community Economic Development. Please plan
to attend to really experience the great conversation as well as to take advantage of the
mild weather and fall foliage. You will receive a Save-The-Date postcard over the
summer.

Again, thank you for your participation.
Sincerely,
Aimee Griffin Munnings, Esq.

Director
Law and Business Center



